
  
 

          25th June 2018 
 
Ref PH404 
  
  
To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area 
  
  
Dear Colleague, 
  
Pharmacy practice-based audit 
  
Please see attached details of the Valproate Safety Audit launched last week for community 
pharmacy teams to use in reviewing their support for girls and women taking valproate 
medicines.  All Community Pharmacies can use this tool. 
  
CCA member companies will be disseminating the audit resources directly to their pharmacy teams 
over the next few weeks so that they can participate. However other pharmacies can use this 
resource as well and, given the importance of this year’s topic, the CCA is wholeheartedly 
urging all community pharmacies to participate (see below for attached CCA press release). 
  
Please can all recipients raise awareness of this audit tool, and how it can be used to by pharmacies 
to complete their practice-based audit, a contractual requirement for the NHS Pharmacy Contract. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Tim Perriment, 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
(Pharmacy and Optometry), 
NHS England, South Region Team, 
Wessex Local Office, First Floor, 
Oakley Road, Southampton,  
Hampshire, SO16 4GX 
  
Tel: 0113 824 9951 
Fax: 023 8072 5457 
tim.perriment@nhs.net 

 
 
Attachments: 
 
Valproate Safety Audit 
 
CCA Press release 

mailto:tim.perriment@nhs.net
https://www.cpsc.org.uk/application/files/7815/3009/2784/Valproate_safety_audit_FINAL_140618.pdf
https://www.cpsc.org.uk/application/files/1615/3009/2834/EMBARGOED_CCA_Press_Release_valproate_audit_150618.pdf

